
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:014/19 

 

5th February 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your son/daughter expressed an interest in taking part in the Liverpool Half Marathon on Sunday 10th March, 
organised by Miss Kinloch.  Unfortunately, we are unable to run this as a school event.  

Pupils are still welcome to register and take part in the marathon.  However, please note that St Margaret’s 
Academy will not be responsible for any pupils taking part in the race. 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Karen Smallshaw 
Educational Visits Co-ordinator 
 


